
Reconsidering Development

Reconsidering Development, an open 
access e-journal on the theory and 
practice of international development, is 
pleased to announce its latest issue, on 
the role of language in development.

In collaboration with Interdisciplinary 
Perspectives in Development (IPID), the 
journal will be hosting a panel discussion 
with the authors on Monday, February 29, 
at 4:00 pm CST, whose work was 
featured in the latest issue. The 
discussion will be broadcast live on 
Google Hangouts. Questions can be 
taken during the panel, or in advance, by 
tweeting to @Reconsidering. Want to join the team? We are currently 

recruiting peer reviewers, copy editors, 
and board members who represent a 
variety of disciplines and geographic 
areas of interest. Learn how you can get 
involved and apply at goo.gl/zsv1Ag or 
email editor@umn.edu

New Issue: Language in Development
+ Live and Online Panel Discussion with the Authors
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Panel Discussion
February 29, 4:00 CST
Click Here to Watch
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